
We look forward to 
welcoming you back to Court 

Lane Junior Academy 



HeadteacherDeputy Head
Mrs K Reynolds Mrs J Ramshaw

SEND Leader
Mrs E Carter



These are the 
teachers in Year 6

Miss H Long
Year 6 lead

Mr Barratt Miss Houghton Mrs Wheeler Mrs Shawyer



Other adults who will work with us

Mrs S Warwick

Teaching assistant 

Mrs P Baracchini

Teaching assistant (am) 



Cover Supervisors

Miss H Bell
Cover Supervisor

Mrs J Mitchell
Cover Supervisor

We also have staff to cover the teachers when 
they are out of class. They could be teaching art, 
dance and drama or outdoor education. The 
coaches from Pompey in the Community also come 
in and coach us in PE skills.

Mrs P Baracchini
Cover Supervisor



Other people that can help me 

Mrs S Wait
Pastoral Manager

Mrs R Terrett
Pastoral Assistant

Mrs S Foster
Emotional Literacy 
Support Assistant

Mrs C Colvin
Emotional Literacy 
Support Assistant



What will we be 
learning in the 
Autumn term?

Our learning 
challenge topic is 
going to be crime 
and punishment 

throughout 
history!

Our science topic is going 
to be animals including 

humans in which we learn 
all about the heart.

In computing, we 
will be looking at 
how to stay safe 

online. 

In PSHE, we will be 
looking at wellbeing 

and how to stay 
healthy.

In RE, we will be 
looking at rites of 

passage.



A map of our school 

Year 3 
classrooms



The Year 6 Corridor (inside)

Miss Long
Room 1
Anning

Mr Barratt
Room 2
Franklin

Mrs Wheeler/ Mrs Shawyer
Room 3 
Darwin 

Miss Houghton
Room 4
Hawking



The Year 6 Corridor (outside)

Miss Long
Room 1
Anning

Mr Barratt
Room 2
Franklin

Mrs Wheeler/ Mrs Shawyer
Room 3 
Darwin 

Miss Houghton
Room 4
Hawking



Although times have been tricky for the last few months, we at Court Lane 
want you to have a fabulous last year as year 6 and make some fantastic 

memories! 

The year 6 team will
believe in each and 
every one of you to 
help you succeed in 
everything you do.

We hope to inspire your 
love for learning and 

your future by making 
learning fun and school 
an exciting place to be. 

We look forward to 
seeing you all achieve 

success throughout your 
last year and prepare you 

for secondary school.



Things to remember

If I feel worried or frustrated it 
will be best to:

1.Tell an adult – your class teacher, 
one of the teaching assistants or 
an adult on the playground.

2.Find a friend to talk to or help   
you find the help you need.

If I need help around the school, I 
can:

1. Ask a friend

2. Ask another child

3. Ask any adult to help me

If I need help with my work I 
could:

1. Think about what the teacher 
has said.

2. Check the white board to 
remind me.

3. Check what my peers are doing 
and ask them for some 
support.

4. Use resources on my table and 
in the classroom to help me.

5. Put my hand up and ask an 
adult for help!



We cannot wait to welcome 
you back in September as 

our new year 6’s!


